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              26/02/24 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I am writing to inform you that Mrs MacIntee will be leaving us at Easter. Mrs MacIntee is leaving for a well-
deserved promotion where her focus is around literacy. She has worked hard to develop reading to a 
higher level in our school which has been very effective. 
 
We have appointed Mr Bailey who will officially start after the Easter break. He will however be coming in a 
lot over the next four weeks so that he can get to know the children and the systems within school. This 
will ensure that the transition is as smooth as possible.  
 
We wish Mrs MacIntee lots of luck and success. 
 
 
Many thanks 
 
 
Dr. Louise Owen 
 
 


